Bulletins



Application: All ship-owners, operators, masters and officers of merchant ships and authorised Classification Societies

In view of the recommendations made by the British government at ministerial press conferences on Covid-19, it has been decided to close the Barbados Ship Registry offices in London with immediate effect.

To minimise disruption to clients, staff will work from home until further notice. Telephone calls to the office may be made as usual and emails will be monitored during normal office hours.

Before sending any documents to the Registry, please telephone the usual office number (+44(0)207 636 5739), to confirm the address to which the documents should be forwarded. Contingency plans are in place to ensure that officer endorsements, CRAs and Seamen's books are issued as usual. Similarly, should the services of a Registrar be required, please telephone the number given above and you will be guided on what arrangements may be made to accommodate you.

18 March 2020